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From: DavtdCampbell 
Sent: 28 May 2013 13 00 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2013/2715/P 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Orange 

Mtn, Hugh Miller 

From David Campbell, 

Comments on this application: 

My man concern is potential loss of privacy in our back garden and the rear of house The 
garage currently provides a screen that would be removed if demolished Houses opposite the garage 
would have clear sight tnto our garden and first and second floor levels It also appears that the hard 
standing area proposed would only have a railing where the rear wall of the garage now stands We 
would be looking straight at parked cars from our first and second floor windows. There is also the issue 
of noise when cars come and go withtn such close prommtty I am aware the owners of No 3 are keen to 
av .d  our loss of privacy and have taken great care with the rest of thew renovatfons - I would ask that 
their architect ( welcome to come and view from our property ) looks at alternative ideas to find a soIutton 
that sof t  all parties 

Kind regards 

31 05 2013 


